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From: Carla Pletka <carla@glorygal912.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 10:31 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB451

To The Committee on SB451, 
 
I support the passage of this bill to establish eligibility for renewable energy certificates for Covanta Marion 
facility that generates electricity from the direct combustion of municipal solid waste. 
 
I would also support funding for more facilities like this in place of funds used to implement HB2020 which is 
waste of taxpayer dollars.   
 
These facilities make sense as they are a cleaner solution that can be located closer to larger urban areas that 
create large amounts of combustible waste.   
 
Sincerely, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie, 97222 


